
 

 

8th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Geography day trip to the Lake District cancelled 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, unfortunately the day trip to the Lake District on 10th September 

has been cancelled. We apologise for the inconvenience and all money paid will be reimbursed. 

 

Whilst the trip would have been a good opportunity to practise geographical skills, as well as further our 

understanding of our topics of Glaciation and Tourism, the cancellation will not negatively impact upon the 

students’ GCSE as it not a requirement for students to complete fieldwork outside of the classroom. Instead, 

students will complete virtual fieldwork with their teachers.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 
Mr J Cawley       
Deputy Director of Humanities       
 


